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-----   CARTON   -----

HAGEN (R)

4 plus 2

Flea and Tick Collar for Cats

4 plus 2

Flea and Tick Collar for Cats

Kills fleas for up to 4 months

Kills ticks for up to 2 months

DOMESTIC

Read label before using

GUARANTEE Propoxur 9.4%

Reg. No. 17743 P.C.P. Act.

HAGEN (R)

Art #C-142

Net Weight 8.35 g

Distributed by: 
Rolf C. Hagen Inc., 
Montreal, Quebec 

H4R 1E8

-----   INSERT   -----

HAGEN (R)

HAGEN FLEA & TICK COLLAR FOR CATS

DIRECTIONS: Remove collar from package and place around cat's
neck.  Adjust for proper fit and buckle in place.  Collar must be



worn loosely but securely enough to prevent easy removal and
loss.  Cut off any excess length of collar, leaving ample length
for expansion as the cat grows and discard of by discarding in
trash.  Check and adjust collar periodically to assure a proper
fit.  Do not use on kittens under 12 weeks of age. 

RESULTS EXPECTED: The fleas and tick collar starts killing fleas
and ticks when it is placed around the cat's neck.  Fleas will be
killed and new ones which may temporarily appear on the cat, will
also be killed during the 4 months.  Non-engorged ticks are tough
occasional pests of cats and will be killed within a few days. 
Collar will kill ticks encountered in first two months of wear. 
FOR CONTINUOUS PROTECTION REPLACE COLLAR WHEN EFFECTIVENESS
DIMINISHES.
Some cats may be sensitive to this collar.  When collar is first
worn observe neck area every few days for irritation.  Any
collar, when fastened too tightly, may cause skin irritation. 
Remove collar at the first sign of irritation or adverse
reaction.  Collar is intended for use as an insecticide generator
and is not to be taken internally by man or animal.  Do not use
on sick or convalescing animals.  DO not administer other
cholinesterase inhibitors (i.e. oral pesticides) while collar is 
worn or for a few days after removing collar.

PRECAUTIONS: Do not open inner envelope until ready to use.  DO
NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO PLAY WITH UNATTACHED COLLAR.  Dust will
form on this collar during storage.  Do not get dust or collar in
mouth, harmful if swallowed.  Wash hands thoroughly with soap and
water after handling collar.

FIRST AID: In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately. 
If dust from collar contacts skin, wash thoroughly with soap and
water.  If dust contacts eyes, flush eyes with water and get
medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Dust in eyes will cause temporary
pupillary constriction*.  Dust released from collar is a
cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine and homatropine* are
antidotal.

DISTRIBUTED BY: 
ROLF C. HAGEN INC. 

3225 SARTELON 
MONTREAL, QUEBEC 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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